To: <u>"ron simpson"</u>

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:39:00 PM

Dear Mr. Simpson:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

RECEIVED

By Kentucky PSC at 2:59 pm, Dec 06, 2017

----Original Message----

From: ron simpson

Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2017 9:46 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Cc:

Subject: Case # 2017-00179

Sent from my iPad ...As a citizen of the city of Russell, I am against the rate increase sought by the Kentucky Power Company. Our area has lost around 650 jobs @ Ak Steel and 104 jobs from the Russell yards of CSX in the last 1 1/2 years. Families are still trying to recover and these good paying jobs have not been replaced even though there is hope on the horizon.

Also, we as customers have taken steps to reduce our usage from weatherizing to being cold In the winter and hotter in the summer due to adjusting our thermostats based upon common sense and what the power company advocates. Now they want to penalize us.

Kentucky Power should not be granted the increase until promised jobs are a reality. They need to make adjustments just like their customers do with loss of income or no increase in fixed incomes. They need to be held accountable and tighten their belts just like their customers have to do.

Thank you for this platform to be heard......Ron Simpson, 128 Shenandoah Lane, Russell, Ky 41169

To:

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:37:00 PM

Dear Mr. Fuller:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:31 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: Comments on case #2017-00179

Dear Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission:

I am _____(Briefly describe yourself) and a Kentucky Power customer.

I am very concerned about Kentucky Power's punishing proposals to raise our rates while rolling back energy efficiency programs.

- -Eastern Kentuckians want want fair and affordable energy bills.
- -We want Kentucky Power to do more not less to help customers fix up homes and businesses to save energy and money.
- -We want more clean energy choices so our homes, workers and communities can benefit from increasingly cheap solar power.
- -And we want corporate accountability: AEP and Kentucky Power executives and investors should shoulder a fair share of the risk and costs.

Kentucky Power's proposal takes us in the wrong direction on nearly all those counts. It leaves eastern Kentucky ratepayers - not shareholders or executives - on the hook to pay for AEP's bad deals and bad decisions in other states. It hurts people on low and fixed incomes. It will send our monthly energy bills soaring, when they are already unacceptably high. This proposal delivers a body blow to our region at a time when we are struggling on so many

levels to stabilize our communities and build a brighter future together.

The Kentucky Public Service Commission must ensure that Kentucky Power's rates are fair and necessary, and that they don't unfairly punish low and moderate income people. For all those reasons, you must reject Kentucky Power's proposed rate increase. I'm another Kentuckian who believes the PSC should require Kentucky Power and AEP to shoulder their fair share of the risks and costs of bad business decisions, and should not allow them to reap excessive profits while our people suffer.

Lastly, once this rate case is over, I urge the members of the Kentucky Public Service Commission to use every shred of your power and authority to help shape a Just Transition to a clean energy future in Kentucky. Kentuckians need your help and leadership to ramp up energy efficiency programs statewide. We need your help and leadership to remove regulatory barriers to rooftop solar. We need your help and leadership to examine the unfair impact that many energy and consumer decisions have on low-income communities and communities of color in Kentucky. Here in eastern Kentucky and across our commonwealth, we can create good jobs and ensure affordable, reliable and clean energy. But we can't get there by doing things the way we've always done them. And we need your help.

Sincerely,

Tim Fuller 1830 Edgeland Ave Louisville, KY 40204-1528

To: "Wanda Brown"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:35:00 PM

Dear Ms. Brown:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by

\$6.50 per month--from \$11 to \$17.50. I attended a town forum a few weeks ago at Perry County Central High School to voice my opinion about the need to stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers, myself included--but especially those on fixed incomes, like my mother. Her electric bill already goes as high as \$600/month in the winter, due to the fact that she lives in a double-wide trailer that is almost 50 years old. She struggles to pay such a ridiculous bill already and she's too proud to let me help her. Please just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Wanda Brown 2257 Pratt Mountain Road Viper, KY 41774 From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Deborah Peet McMullen"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:34:00 PM

Dear Ms. McMullen:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

When my husband lost a great deal (\$100,00.) because you converted to natural gas as a company & he is in coal business i DID NOT ask your company to pay my bills that i could no longer afford to pay!

Your company changed over against my wishes & that of all the little hard working people of Louisa! Louisa is already economically depressed...... you can't get milk from a turnip!!!

ENOUGH raising of the rates!! Agree to get a smaller profit awhile like my family has had to get along on a smaller salary!!! Enough said!!!!

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Deborah Peet McMullen 1018 PANSY LN Meadowbrook Subdiv

To: "CATHY ALLEY"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:34:00 PM

Dear Ms. Allen:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. CATHY ALLEY 3615 RACE ST CATLETTSBURG, KY 41129 (606) 739-6248

To: "John Clouatre"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:33:00 PM

Dear Mr. Clouatre:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

We have been required to absorb the costs of mismanagement of Kentucky Power's facilities by their leadership and it is time they were held accountable and told "No More Increased"

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Clouatre 10800 Cedar Dr Catlettsburg, KY 41129



To: "GARRY WARD"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:33:00 PM

Dear Mr. Ward:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179 They should not allow an another rate increase, because on every electric bill there is about \$...

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. GARRY WARD 425 State Route 784 South Shore, KY 41175

To: "Michael Levinson"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:32:00 PM

Dear Mr. Levinson:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:50 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

I am opposed to the current request by KPC/AEP for another rate hike.

Previous KPC rate hikes have been exorbitant, and damaging to businesses and individuals in the already fragile economy of Eastern Kentucky.

My business has seen its electric bill rise from an average of \$700 per month to an average of \$1100...WITHOUT an increase in the amount of power used!!

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Levinson PO Box 698

To: "Wanda Stump"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:32:00 PM

Dear Ms. Stump:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wanda Stump 381 Pine Ridge Harold, KY 41635

To: "mary kiser"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:31:00 PM

Dear Ms. Kiser:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 5:50 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. mary kiser 486 Garvin Rd Greenup, KY 41144-7668

To: "Shirley Nickles"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Nickles:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 9:21 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Shirley Nickles 118 Armada Blvd Raceland, KY 41169

To: "Connie Day"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Day:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 6:20 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 5, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Connie Day 4159 State Highway773,, 25 Hitchins, KY 41146

To: "Saundra Kilburn"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:29:00 PM

Dear Ms. Kilburn:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 6:26 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Saundra Kilburn 31 W 2nd st P.O. box 1222 Martin, KY 41649

To: "Billie Hoskins"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:29:00 PM

Dear Ms. Hoskins:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike. Kentuckians who are retired and on fixed incomes cannot afford a rate hike!

Sincerely,

Ms. Billie Hoskins PO Box 2087 Hyden, KY 41749

To: "Donald Laney"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:27:00 PM

Dear Mr. Laney:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 7:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Donald Laney 1601 W. Cross St. Ashland, KY 41102

To: "Gary Warrix"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:26:00 PM

Dear Mr. Warrix:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 7:51 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Gary Warrix 57 Rozeboom Road Neon, KY 41840

To: "Angela Ramey"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:26:00 PM

Dear Ms. Ramey:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 7:26 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Angela Ramey 3416 Slem Street Ashland, KY 41102

To: "Linda Chapman"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:25:00 PM

Dear Ms. Chapman:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky [

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 9:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Thieves in my mail box...in the form of my power bill! Tired of being robbed by Kentucky Poweryes I am! Enough is enough! Where does the greed stop....in the dark...because we can't see light at the end of this tunnel! Cold, hungry and robbed by Kentucky Power!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Linda Chapman Box 233 Vicco, KY 41773



To: "Karen Guffey"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:25:00 PM

Dear Ms. Guffey:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 8:51 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

With the high tax costs coming from Congress, anticipating cuts to Social Security and Medicare, higher costs to pensions, no one except the wealthy can afford higher prices to basic utilities. Please don't do this.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Karen Guffey 917 Amanda Court Lexington, KY 40515

To: "Sherrie Marrs"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:25:00 PM

Dear Ms. Marrs:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 8:51 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sherrie Marrs 659 Weddington Branch Road Trlr 153 Pikeville, KY 41501

To: "MARLENE MORRIS"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:24:00 PM

Dear Ms. Morris:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 10:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. MARLENE MORRIS P O BX 164 40 ISAIAH DRIVE JEFF, KY 41751

To: "Jill Hatch"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:24:00 PM

Dear Ms. Hatch:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 9:51 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Dear Fellow citizens,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

For decades our community has mined the coal to fuel the profits Ky Power has enjoyed. To penalize our seniors and families for keeping the lights on is an injustice, unfair and questionable.

Please say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Jill Orthman Hatch

P.O. Box 412 Isom, KY 41824

Sincerely,

Ms. Jill Hatch P.O. Box 412 Isom, KY 41824

To: "Danny Click"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:23:00 PM

Dear Mr. Click:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 11:52 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Danny Click 1514%20maxwell Ashland, KY 41102

To: <u>"Freda Riffle"</u>

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:23:00 PM

Dear Ms. Riffle:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 11:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC. Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Freda Riffle 3016 Front Street Ashland, KY 41101

To: <u>"Paula Napier"</u>

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:23:00 PM

Dear Ms. Napier:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

----Original Message-----

From: AARP Kentucky

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 11:21 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 6, 2017

PSC Commission

KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by \$6.50 per month -- from \$11 to \$17.50. Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Paula Napier 1074 Trent Blvd Lexington, KY 40517 From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Margaret Shepherd"

Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case

Date: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 2:40:00 PM

Dear Ms. Shepherd:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

From: Margaret Shepherd

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 1:23 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>

Subject: Re: Increase

My provider is Kentucky Power.

Margaret Shepherd 350 Lakeside Dr. Jenkins, KY 41537

Thank you!

On Tue, Nov 21, 2017 at 10:23 AM, Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) < Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> wrote:

If you wish to have your comments placed into the case file, please REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL and provide the name of the utility you are referencing, as well as your full name and place of residence.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell) Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

From: Margaret Shepherd [mailto:

Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2017 12:17 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer < PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: Increase

The reduction in both industry and residents in Kentucky is a direct result of power companies switching over to a more costly and wildly fluctuating new product. Without coal we have a drastically reduced work force. Without coal few people can afford to shop or eat out. Without coal we have to look for jobs elsewhere.

Now you expect US to pay for your poor decisions. I say no. Fix your own mess. I, for one, am fed up with being everybody's piggy bank.

*William H May, III Hurt, Deckard & May The Equus Building 127 West Main Street Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507 *James W Gardner Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC 333 West Vine Street Suite 1400 Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507 *Kentucky Power Company Kentucky Power Company 855 Central Avenue, Suite 200 Ashland, KY 41101

*Barry Alan Naum Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC 1100 Brent Creek Blvd., Suite 101 Mechanicsburg, PENNSYLVANIA 17050 *Jody M Kyler Cohn Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry 36 East Seventh Street Suite 1510 Cincinnati, OHIO 45202 *Kenneth J Gish, Jr. Stites & Harbison 250 West Main Street, Suite 2300 Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507

*Carrie M Harris Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC 1100 Brent Creek Blvd., Suite 101 Mechanicsburg, PENNSYLVANIA 17050 *Janice Theriot Zielke Law Firm PLLC 1250 Meidinger Tower 462 South Fourth Avenue Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202 *Katie M Glass Stites & Harbison 421 West Main Street P. O. Box 634 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40602-0634

*Don C Parker Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC 300 Kanawha Blvd, East Charleston, WEST VIRGINIA 25301 *Justin M. McNeil Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate 700 Capitol Avenue Suite 20 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40601-8204 *Larry Cook Assistant Attorney General Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate 700 Capitol Avenue Suite 20 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40601-8204

*Elizabeth Sekula American Electric Power Service Corporation 1 Riverside Plaza, 29th Floor Post Office Box 16631 Columbus, OHIO 43216 *Honorable Kurt J Boehm Attorney at Law Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry 36 East Seventh Street Suite 1510 Cincinnati, OHIO 45202 *Laurence J Zielke Zielke Law Firm PLLC 1250 Meidinger Tower 462 South Fourth Avenue Louisville, KENTUCKY 40202

*Gregorgy T Dutton Goldberg Simpson LLC 9301 Dayflower Street Louisville, KENTUCKY 40059 *Kent Chandler Assistant Attorney General Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate 700 Capitol Avenue Suite 20 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40601-8204 *Mark E Heath Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC 300 Kanawha Blvd, East Charleston, WEST VIRGINIA 25301

*Hector Garcia
American Electric Power Service Corporation
1 Riverside Plaza, 29th Floor
Post Office Box 16631
Columbus, OHIO 43216

*Kentucky Power Company 855 Central Avenue, Suite 200 Ashland, KY 41101 *Honorable Michael L Kurtz Attorney at Law Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry 36 East Seventh Street Suite 1510 Cincinnati, OHIO 45202 *Honorable Matthew R Malone Attorney at Law Hurt, Deckard & May The Equus Building 127 West Main Street Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507

*Honorable Mark R Overstreet Attorney at Law Stites & Harbison 421 West Main Street P. O. Box 634 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40602-0634

*Morgain Sprague Kentucky League of Cities 101 East Vine Street Suite 800 Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507

*Rebecca W Goodman Assistant Attorney General Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate 700 Capitol Avenue Suite 20 Frankfort, KENTUCKY 40601-8204

*Ranie Wohnhas Managing Director Kentucky Power Company 855 Central Avenue Suite 200 Ashland, KENTUCKY 41101

*M. Todd Osterloh Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC 333 West Vine Street Suite 1400 Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507